
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you to all of you that stopped to speak to us 
at parents evening.  It was lovely to meet so many 
of you and to explain what we are trying to achieve. 

Thank you to the parents that ordered Christmas 
cards/gifts from IQ cards.  The orders have been 
sent and should be with us during the first week of 
December. 

We are continuing to prepare for the Christmas 
Fayre.  If anyone has any donations please bring 
them in on a Tuesday or Thursday.  We will be 
sorting through items on Tuesday 26th November 
and Wednesday 27th November in the morning.  If 
you are free and can help please come along to 
reception. 

Black Friday is coming.  If you do shopping on line 
please go through the easy fundraising site, 
download the app and buy your usual items through 
the site and they will give us a free donation.  Please 
log in to have a look as they often have free prize 
draws where you could win us something amazing. 
Help support us, use the link below 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/hornparkps 
 

Thank you for your continued support 
 
Christine 
Chair 
Parents and Friends of Horn  
Park Primary Association 
 

Christmas Fayre  
Thursday   28th November 
If you can help on the day of the Christmas 
Fayre either setting up, clearing up or running 
a stall please let us know.  We will leave a 
sheet at reception for your details and we will 
get back to you, or email us at  

parentsandfriendshornparkprimary@outlook.
co.uk 
 
Do you know somebody who could be santa? 
Please let us know. 
 
Mufti Day  
 
Friday 22nd November 
We are trying something different this time.  
Please wear your own clothes for a donation 
of any new item to go into our rainbow 
hampers. 
Nursery and reception – any red item 
Year 1 and Year 2 – any blue item 
Year 3,4,5,6,- any purple item 
Millennium and Sycamore – any green item 
The rainbow hampers will be raffle prizes. 
 
Raffle Tickets – Raffle tickets will be sent 
home on this week.  Tickets are 50p each. 
Prizes include 4 rainbow hampers and a family 
cinema ticket. Please support us if you can. 
Tickets and monies will need to be returned 
to school by Thursday 30th November to be 
entered into the draw. 
 
Christmas Disco – Thursday 12th December 

Reception , year 1 and year 2 – 3.30 – 4.30 
Years 3,4,5,6 – 5pm – 6pm 
 
Tickets on sale from Thursday 5th December 
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